In Support of SB391 Restricting secretary of health and environment’s authority to quarantine and
impose penalties.

To: Senate Committee on Public Health and Welfare

February 13, 2024

Chairman Gossage, and distinguished committee members:

Please support SB 391. Please pass this legislation. Centralized decision making is unwise. One
single solution or plan does not work equally well for all. It is good for those in positions of power to
make recommendations of what actions people may take but it is never good for one person to impose
their will on another person while using the force of government. I am speaking of basic human rights.

Thank you for your consideration.

Glen Burdue
Belle Plaine, Kansas



